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KS2 INSPIRE DANCE, WEDNESDAY 19TH MARCH 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Over the past few weeks, our Inspire Dance crew have been working very hard to learn and rehearse their 
dance. I am excited to announce that the song Oxhey will be performing to during the festival this year is 
Disturbia, by Rihanna. The event will take place on the evening of Wednesday 19th March at Biddulph 
High School, (performance time TBC). As the event is outside school hours, we are asking parents/carers to 
drop off and collect their child off at Biddulph High School on the evening of the performance where Miss 
Fryer and Mrs. Critchlow will be there on hand to chaperone the dancers. 
 
Rehearsal 
The dancers will be attending a rehearsal, during school hours, on Monday 17th March. More information 
regarding rehearsal will be sent out closer to the time. 
 
Costume 
We would be extremely grateful if you could support us by purchasing a costume for your child. This year’s 
Inspire leaders, Harriet and Sky, have asked for the all the Oxhey dancers to wear a plain blue tracksuit 
(jogger bottoms or leggings, preferably with a zip up jacket but this is not essential) with a white top 
underneath. They have provided a visual example, as seen in the image below: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are unable to purchase a costume or have any difficulties, please see myself or your child’s class teacher 
as soon as possible so that we can try and arrange an alternative solution. We ask that children are also 
provided with appropriate footwear such as black school pumps or black/white trainers.   
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Tickets 
Each dancer has been allocated two tickets each, at a cost of £6 per ticket. If you wish to purchase your two 
allocated tickets, please complete the return slip below and log onto Parent pay to make payment. This will 
be set up after half term and you will receive an alert when Parent Pay is live. The High School has informed 
us that should you wish to purchase any additional tickets, these will be available on a first come, first served 
basis, in cash, directly from the High School on Wednesday 5th, Thursday 6th and Friday 7th March between 
3:30pm-4:30pm, at the main reception. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you have any additional questions or queries. 
Many thanks for your continued support,  
 
Miss Eccleston and Miss Fryer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
KS2 INSPIRE DANCE, WEDNESDAY 19TH MARCH 2025 

 
 
I confirm I am able to drop off and collect my child, _____________________________________, from 
Biddulph High School on the evening of the performance on 19th March. 
 
 
 
I would like to purchase ____ (one or two maximum) tickets for the performance on 19th March and will make 
payment via Parent Pay. 
 
 
Signed ________________________________________________ 
 


